

## KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

148 North Binkley Street Phone (907) 714-8888 Soldotna, Alaska Fax (907) 262-9645

Hausn

June 7, 2010

TO:

Board of Education

FROM:

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

THROUGH:

Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT:

Approval of Resignations -Item 11 a. (4)

It is recommended the following resignations be approved:

Richard Metcalf

Science/Math

Kenai Alternative High School,

effective May 24, 2010

Nicholas Christensen

Science

Soldotna Middle School, effective May 24, 2010

Richard Metcalf 47968 Granny Ann Ave Soldotna, Alaska 99669 (907) 262-3144

April 29, 2010

Human Resources Department Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Attention: Tim Peterson

Dear Human Resources Department,

I appreciate the opportunity to serve the community through my employment with KPBSD, and I have enjoyed the collegiality and mission of Kenai Alternative High School. Nevertheless, I am submitting my resignation from the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District effective May 24, 2010.

Respectfully

Richard Metcalf

Holly 10 Saura 10



## Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Soldotna Middle School 426 West Redoubt Avenue Soldotna, AK 99669 (907) 260-2500 phone

(907) 262-7036 fax



Soldotna, AK 99669 May 5, 2010

Mr. Tim Peterson Director, Human Resources Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 148 N. Binkley Street Soldotna, AK 99669

Mr. Peterson:

I am writing to let you know that I am returning my 2010-11 teaching contract unsigned as I will be resigning from the KPBSD at the end of my 2009-10 teaching contract. I want to sincerely thank the District for the opportunity they provided me over the past two years to teach and coach some of the finest students in the nation. I will always remember my time working for the KPBSD and be thankful that I was able to start my teaching career here in Alaska where I was raised. I will be moving to the Midwest for personal reasons and hopefully continuing my teaching career down there!

Please accept this letter of resignation and thank you again for everything this district has done for me, throughout my life.

